
From: Michael Keats  
Sent: 20 October 2023 17:51 
To: Planning 
Cc: Inese Kalnberza; Lisette 
Subject: Application Number: 2023/1134/P - 9 Harley Rd - attn: Josh Lawlor  
 
To Josh Lawlor   
I note that the Planning Application has been amended in July and that the 

proposed Garden House is no longer adjacent to the boundary with 5 Wadham 

Gardens. 
Whilst we had concerns with the original position of the out buildings. 
We would now like to support the application for approval in its current form 

(as attached). 
 
Please advise me if application is amended and when a decision has been made. 
Regards 
Michael Keats 
------------- 
5 Wadham Gardens, London, NW3 3DN 
 
This document is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not a named 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and destroy. 
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